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Hi everyone,
Just some news for you about what is happening,

Sally is still in a state of shock, but Wilma feels sure that by next week I can arrange to
meet with her and Wilma. Avon, through Margo Goodwin, has donated a special gift and T am
hoping to take this to her, with some flowers, next week. I do not feel that anything else is
appropriate at this time.

I believe she is insured for the house contents but obviously it is unsure, at this stage, to
know how much this will cover

Evergreen asked Sally if she wished to come back into the village, and offered her
accommodation, but she has decided fo stay with her daughter and family for at least the next
three months but she needs to think about whether she would come back sooner and she might
very well do this.

Evergreen is going to rebuild her home and she has the option to return there or possibly
consider moving into a similar home in the village

Sally was told about the donation from the Spurr family and was thrilled and
overwhelmed. It has been decided that Evergreen will remove the furniture from Jean's home
in mid-August, when it is handed over, and Evergreen will store this furniture, etc until Sally is
in a position to establish what she needs.

Everyone in the village is very anxious to donate or help Sally. We have started a special
fund, using our ResCom bank account, FNB - account No 62847606037, and people may donate,
with a reference, eg Sally B and their unit number, for us to keep track and for Sally, and with
possibly my help, to respond. It will happen a.s.a.p to meet the urgency in the village to help.
Any cash donations can be left in a sealed envelope at my house.

Maybe in a month or so, I suggest we hold a special presentation for her when we hand
over the donation, and maybe a gift or two.

My thanks to all those who shown such concern and support for Sally.

Judy Stuart, Unit No 87 or Ext 1087 or 082 416 7323





